
                                                                                          

 

 

 

    

                  
                 

 

                   

 

Monthly Newsletter  

November 

Miss Alexus, Miss Kira, & Miss Stephanie 

 

 

 Health & Nutrition News 

Early Childhood Mental Health Awareness Month is celebrated in November and 
focuses on infants and preschoolers learning the skills needed to be emotionally 

connected to their world. For more information, please see the link below.  

                                                                                                                  

                    https://chwg.org/early-childhood-mental-health-awareness-month/                                                       
 

 

Pyramid Model News      

We have received a wonderful resource for your child to experience Tucker Turtle at home! Each child 
sometime this school year will receive a clear bag with Tucker Turtle inside and his book for you to 
enjoy over a weekend. There is a journal in the bookbag for your child to report or draw what they 
did on their weekend with Tucker. After the weekend, your child will be able to share with the class 

how their experience with Tucker went. 

 

This Month 

We will be talking more about fall this 
month, as we dive into what it means 
to be thankful. Friendships skills and 
problem solving will be used to help 
build relationships with peers and 

work through conflicts. The children 
will have fun making crafts and 

learning new turkey songs! 
 

We will have our Family Feast on 
11/26. Please keep an eye out for 

further information, if you would like 
to attend. 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

   Important Dates      

11/05- No School/ Election Day 

11/11- No School/ Veterans Day 

11/17- Family Center Parent Committee@ 5:30 
p.m. 

11/22- No School/ Professional Development Day 

11/26- Upstairs Classrooms Family Feast (more 
information will be sent home) 

11/27-11/29- No School/ Fall Break 

12/2- Class Resumes 
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